[image: image1.png]1877



WORLD ARMWRESTLING FEDERATION

FRED ROY, President








WILLY DENEUMOSTIER, Gen. Secretary

135 29th STREET EAST                        






RUE DE BATY , 8


PRINCE ALBERT, SK., CANADA






5580 EPRAVE, BELGIUM

S6V 1Y5









TEL/FAX: 32 84 37 77 70

TEL/FAX: (306) 763-0899







E-MAIL: waf@brasdefer.be

E-MAIL:  fred.roy@sasktel.net

                           MEMO

DATE:

December 22, 2006

TO:


ALL ARMWRESTLERS

FROM:

Fred Roy and Willy Deneumostier

SUBJECT:

Anti Doping Agreement

After careful consideration and discussion with those who signed the agreement, it has been decided to table the Anti Doping Agreement signed during the 28th World Armwreslting Championship in Manchester, England.

This in no way negates the importance of full compliance by all Armwrestling organizations regarding suspended athletes but will allow this item to be discussed and then put to a vote at the 29th World Armwrestling Championship in Bulgaria.

The Agreement will be the first item for discussion on the Congress Agenda.  Each Country President will be entitled to voice their opinion and then a vote will be called.
We look forward to coming to a mutual agreement which will benefit all armwrestlers and help promote the fact that we want armwrestling to be a clean sport.

Yours in Armwrestling

Fred Roy, WAF President 

Willy Deneumostier, WAF General Secretary
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